From: Amit Mehrotra

Sent: 2025/02/15 5:00 PM

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca>

Cc: Amit Mehrotra ; Rosie
Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0458

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Hello,

My name is Amit Mehrotra and my wife Rosemarie Vulic and | own and live at 35 Brookland Drive,
Brampton, ON L6T2M6.

We are writing to oppose the Application for Minor Variance A-2024-0458 at 46 Bromley Crescent.

Please accept this email as authorization to post this correspondence on the agenda for February
25, 2025 as we are not able to attend the meeting.

We do not support this application as it not only creates a fire hazard with too many tenants living at
this residence, but it will continue to pose further issues that have already been registered with the
City: namely poor property maintenance, garbage being dumped on the property and continued
parking and noise violations.

This application is clearly being put forward in an effort to extort those who cannot afford residence
in Brampton as well as new immigrants to the country; moreover, it is contrary to the new
Residential Rental Licensing pilot project introduced by the City in October 2024.

Once again, we are in opposition to this application. Let me know if any further information is
required.

Thank you,

Amit Mehrotra and Rosemarie Vulic

35 Brookland Drive, Brampton, ON L6T2M6



